TG-220709

Sunshine Disposal & Recycling

September 16, 2022 Received
Records Management
Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 09/16/22 15:35:10
PO Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-4720 State Of WASH.
UTIL. AND TRANSP.
Dear Ms. Maxwell: COMMISSION

Enclosed are proposed revisions to Tariff #4 for Torre Refuse & Recycling, LLC (G-
260). The revisions are due to rising fuel prices, resulting in a surcharge of 0.81%. We
request LSN handling with revisions to become effective October 1, 2022.

The following are enclosed:

B Tariff #4 Check Sheet

B Special Fuel Surcharge Supplement No. 2

B LSN Application requesting an October 1, 2022 effective date.
B Surcharge Calculation.

If | can be of any further assistance, please contact me at 509-924-5678 or
509-252-3500 (fax) or at johnl@sunshinedisposal.com.

Respectiully,

ohn Lloyd
Chief Financial Officer



